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The Commission on Evidence-Based Policymaking begins its work in the midst of an 
unprecedented movement toward evidence-based policymaking.  This movement has been 
growing for more than a decade at the federal and state levels, and reflects a continued desire 
from the American public and policymakers that credible information be available to inform 
decisions about government programs and activities.  Congress and the President created this 
bipartisan Commission to provide the nation with guidance on ways to further expand our 
approaches to evidence-building in government. We recognize that we have been given an 
enormous opportunity to help the country move towards better and more effective 
government in the coming decades, and look forward to developing a bipartisan strategy to 
ensure that evidence increasingly informs the important decisions that affect the lives of 
Americans. 
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